
Bridgewater Conservation and Inland Wetlands Commission 

44 Main Street South, Bridgewater, Connecticut 06752 

 Draft Minutes of the Regular Meeting 

Tuesday, November 20, 2012, 7:30 P.M. 

Bridgewater Town Hall 

 

Call to Order:  The meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m. by Chairman Frank Sproviero.  The meeting was 

being recorded.   

 

Roll Call and Designation of Alternates:   

Present: Curtis Read, Lori Franklin (alt), Bob Kelly, Vic Nelson, Strother Purdy, Denise Fitch, Greg Bollard, 

Alex McNaughton (alt), Frank Sproviero   

 

Absent:  

 

Minutes of the regular meeting held October 16, 2012.   

F. Kelly made a motion to approve the minutes of the regular meeting held on October 16, 2012, with the 

correction of the word understanding and corrections made to the corrections of the September 18, 2012 

meeting.  L. Franklin seconded.  C. Read, L.  Franklin, B.  Kelly, V. Nelson, S. Purdy, G. Bollard and F. 

Sproviero were in favor.  A. McNaughton and D. Fitch abstained as not present at the last meeting.   

 

Comments from the Public:  none 

 

Old Business:  none 

  

New Business:   

1.  Bailey, 400 Main Street South, single family dwelling.  Brian Neff was present for this application.  The 

application was withdrawn and new plans and a new application will be submitted next month.  

 

Enforcement:  

R. Dirienzo’s report was received by the commission.  He investigated a complaint concerning trees being cut.  

He felt wetlands had no jurisdiction in that matter.  

 

1.  O’Dell, 436 Main Street South, oil spill.  F. Sproviero reported that there were no updates.  

 

Procedural Matters:  

1.  A new regulation is being proposed.  A public hearing will be set. 

   

Other Business:   

1.  Nominating Committee.  Alex Mc Naughton will head the nomination committee. 

 

2.  The Commission acknowledged the passing of Beatrice White, former chairman of the Commission.  

 

Adjourn:  B. Kelly made a motion to adjourn.  C. Read seconded.  Unanimous approval at 8:12 p.m.  

The meeting was adjourned. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

Lois Carreira,  

Land Use Coordinator 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


